
WEST HAVEN PARKS AND RECREATION 
TINY JUNIOR DAY CAMP 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to Tiny Jr. Day!  We will be offering a variety of activities for the upcoming summer and we hope your child 

is excited about the camp season as we are.  Camp starts at 8:30 am and meets until 1:00 pm.  It will be held at Pagels 

Elementary School located at 26 Benham Hill Rd. 

 

Tiny Junior Day Camp Director – Krystle Flemming 

 

 

Each day the West Haven Nutrition Program will deliver lunches. Your child may bring their own lunch but must be 

kept in their backpack. 

 

We try to keep a peanut free environment; we would appreciate your cooperation to make 

this possible.  

 Be sure your child has a bathing suit, towel, and change of clothes every day.  You might also want too keep a bottle 

of sunscreen in your child’s backpack or at the camp.  Be sure that all clothing and belongings are labeled with your 

child’s first and last name.  

The camp program is designed to meet the needs, interests and capabilities of three, four and five year old children.  

The counselors are trained to provide a safe and enjoyable environment for all children.  The children will be divided 

into small groups led by assigned counselors, and will engage in both small and large group activities. 

 

 You will be notified of any special events through notices and permission slips IF they occur. 

Unfortunately, due to budget restrictions or issues that may arise after registration, schedules and events may change.  

You will be notified by mail of any changes before camp begins.  If you do not hear from the Department, the schedule 

will run as planned.  If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to call any time, 937-3651.  

 

 If you’re regular person is not going to pickup your child please inform our director in the morning.   

If there is someone who you wish NOT to pick up your child please advice the director along with their counselor.  

 

 If you are going to be late please call the Park Rec office at 203 937-3651 they will contact the director.   

We understand things happen and sometimes you maybe late picking up your child.  But if you are continuously late 

we may have to ask you to leave the program.  This is not something we want to do so please try to be on time. 

Parent Orientation Wednesday June 16 6:00 pm Painter Park Pavilion  

 

 

Sincerely, 

The Staff 

West Haven Recreation  

 

 


